Rosenberg Corey

From: k.illana goodwin <k_illana@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:49 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Support for HB 2004

| am a renter, and a supporter of HB 2004. Please do what is right for renters who are suffering.
We need protections, and deserve to be treated fairly.
Thank you,

Kellie Goodwin



